
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

Because of the short week… 
**We are working on our HANDWRITING. 
In second grade, we need to be able to 
form all the letters of the alphabet 
correctly. 
**We will also be doing team building 
activities to help our class get along 
better and cooperate with each other. 
There will be many listening and group 
activities! I’m hoping this will be FUN and 
BENEFICIAL for the kiddos.  In order to 
learn, we need to master the basics! 

This week is filled with listening, cooperation, following directions, and respect. We have a large class with 
diverse personalities, so these are difficult concepts to grasp. All I want is for your child to enjoy school 
and have fun learning! I absolutely LOVE to have fun and learn with the kids! I hope they love coming to 
school as much as I do!!          Enjoy the LONG weekend!!       Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:      *Wednesday, October 14 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm) 
*Thursday, October 15 (NO SCHOOL-MEA)  *Friday, October 16 (NO SCHOOL-MEA) 

October 12-14 

Keep in Mind… 
*ALL library books must be back 
every TUESDAY morning!! 
*Remember, Wednesday, October 14th 
is EARLY RELEASE at 12:50pm! 
*I would like ALL behavior charts 
returned every week initialed. It is 
important for me to know that you see 
them, and it is also a responsibility for 
your child to return them to school. 
*FUNDRAISER packets were sent home 
today. Please have those returned by 
Wednesday, October 21st.  


